
 

 

 

The Nurse Directors’ Council is composed of the Sr. Vice Presidents for Patient Care Services, 

and Nurse Directors and Assistant Nurse Directors of each nursing unit at UMC.  This committee 

is organized to serve a continuing need for UMC nursing units. 

The committee members disseminate information through minutes and verbal discussion, serving 

as a resource for committee representatives, make recommendations and/or identifying items, 

which require administrative or medical staff action, and identify and implement quality 

improvement activities relative to Nursing Service or with other departments that interact with 

nursing. 

Nurse Directors’ Council meets every 2 weeks and addresses each of the Service Is Our Passion 

Service Pillars…Service, Teamwork, Quality and Safety, Finance, and Growth. 
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